
IRC Measurement
Competitors in the IRC measured classes are reminded that it is very 
much in their own interest to ensure that their boats measure in. 

To facilitate this, the IRC measurer will be available on Friday 2nd, and 
Saturday 3rd before racing begins.  

Skippers should contact the measurer beforehand on 
Mobile: 093 789 0092. 

Indicatively, boats should have their largest area headsail and spinnaker 
check measured, as well as any other new sail likely to affect their rating. 

Random check measuring will be done during the week. 

If in any doubt, contact the measurer. 

Susann Keck 
IRC Measurer - Phuket King's Cup Regatta




